
Presbyterian Church of Aotearoa New Zealand  

MOSGIEL—NORTH TAIERI PRESBYTERIAN PARISH 
Jesus is Lord! 

Continuing Jesus’ Mission 

Changed Lives  -  Lived out 

We welcome you warmly to our services today, praying that all who  

gather here will be blessed by God as we worship Him together. 

Sunday 22nd December 2024 

ASSEMBLY POINTS if Church buildings are evacuated in an emergency are: 

       Mosgiel—On Church Street in front of Taieri College 

       North Taieri—At the furthest away roadside gate 

OFFICE HOURS: 9 am to 4 pm Tues - Fri  489 6890 

INTERIM MODERATOR: Rev Anne Thomson 027 467 5488   

 Email: e.anne.thomson@gmail.com SESSION CLERK: Fran Short 020 4047 1493 

PARISH ADMINISTRATOR: Shona Slocombe               Email: frannie.joy.short@gmail.com 

 Email: admin@mosgielchurch.org.nz TREASURER: Ian Wells 021 298 7146       

PASTORAL VISITOR: Mary Bennett 027 297 6127       Email: treasurer@mosgielchurch.org.nz  

 Email: visitor@mosgielchurch.org.nz PRAYER CHAIN: Annette Littlejohn 027 615 4013 

CHAIR BoM : Neville Williamson 021 669 074       Email: marble.cat@xtra.co.nz                  

 Email: neville.williamson@xtra.co.nz                    or landline call to Wendy Andrews 489 5684 

BOOKINGS NT: Philip Craigie 489 4875 

 Email: windygates@actrix.co.nz 
 

 Mosgiel-North Taieri Presbyterian Church 

www.mosgielchurch.org.nz 

 

Welcome to our Combined  

Christmas Celebration Service 

at Mosgiel @ 10am 

PREACHER: Rev Peter Bodeker   ‘The Leap of Joy   

SERVICE LEADER: Avis Williamson  

MUSICIAN:  Kirsten Flett  

BIBLE READER: Beverley Wallis 

BIBLE READINGS: Psalm 80:1-7 & Luke 1: 39-55  



The church office will be CLOSED from noon 20th December to 14th January 2025 

For urgent pastoral care over the holiday period phone Fran Short 020 4047 1493 

Christmas Eve and Christmas Day Collections: Our parish supports the 
Christian World Service Christmas Appeal. The theme this year is supporting 
“Climate Hope”. Pamphlets and envelopes are available at the churches from 
this Sunday. Any cash is shared between CWS and the local Foodbank 

The Prayer Chain will be taking a break over Summer.  
Our last date for receiving new prayers will be Thursday 19 

December.  
We will start up again Sunday 26 January.  

We remain available however for urgent prayers.   
Please contact Annette Littlejohn as usual if needed over this time.  

027 615 4013   or  marble.cat@xtra.co.nz 

mailto:marble.cat@xtra.co.nz

